
Quantitative Deficiency 
Students who are not progressing in the Pre-Veterinary Medical Program according to the quantitative 
standards will receive a warning when it is apparent, they cannot graduate within the allocated time 
frame at their current pace. Students may petition through the Pre-Veterinary Medical Program 
Director and PVCAPPS for an extension if medical problems, family obligations, or other significant 
factors make it impossible to complete the program within the applicable time frame. 
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